
INAUGURAL INSET
Over 350 staff from our five 
schools came together for our 
inaugural Tandridge Learning 
Trust INSET session on the 
morning of 6th January 
2020.  It was a very positive 
start to the new year: staff 
listened to an opening speech 
from Rebecca Plaskitt, Chief Executive Officer of the 
Trust, about the way forward and the benefits of working 
together. The theme of ‘Collaboration’ and adapting to 
change was continued by business author and guest 
speaker, Mike Clayton. Staff then split into subject / job 

areas for workshops and to share best practice and 
ideas. As a result of this Learning Networks across 

the Trust are now being established, which will 
help ensure a smooth transition from Key Stage 
2 to Key Stage 3, raise aspirations and improve 
pupil performance.

EXECUTIVE BOARD
Headteachers from each of our five Trust Schools meet 
fortnightly with Rebecca Plaskitt, Chief Executive Officer 
and Paula Chowdhury, Director of Finance & Operations, 
to discuss strategic issues and further development 
opportunities.  Some of the issues that the Executive 
Board has focused on recently, include:
•	 Development of the Hamsey Green Primary 

School lower site, including the feasibility of 
offering nursery provision in the near future

•	 Creating a common IT platform across 
all schools to enhance collaboration and 
communication

•	 Providing greater opportunities for training and 
extending professional development programmes for 
all staff and Governors

•	 Creating a Maths transition programme for pupils in 
Years 5-8

•	 Further development of Reading for enjoyment 
across all schools

•	 Considering options for extended use of school 
facilities and the development of partnerships within 
the local community

CAMP4CHAMPS
The Trust has entered into partnership with 
Camp4Champs to offer 
Holiday Club provision 

during the school holidays. 
This will be running from this 

February half term, offering 
sports and camp activities at 
Warlingham School & Sixth 
Form College. Open to children aged 4-14, the camp 
will run from 9am-4pm each day with extended hours 
available, 8am-6pm.  Click on the link to find out more and 
book a place:  www.camp4champs.co.uk

NURSERY PROVISION

Bletchingley Village Primary School is now taking 
two-year olds, offering wrap around care and 
up to 30 hours a week in its Nursery.  For more 
information, email nursery@bletchingleyschool.co.uk 
or phone 01883 743337.

Hamsey Green Primary School is investigating the 
possibility of setting up a nursery at the former lower 
school site on Tithepit Shaw Lane in Warlingham. 
They are very keen to gather information from as 
many parents as possible.  Please help by completing 
a survey which can be accessed via Tandridge 
Learning Trust website: please click here.

mailto:nursery%40bletchingleyschool.co.uk%20?subject=Nursery%20Enquiry%20from%20Spring%20Update
https://tandridgelearningtrust.co.uk/nursery-survey-hamsey-green-primary-school/

